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Congratulations!

Presentations

News

Flavia Nobay was appointed to the AWAEM (Academy for Women in Academic 
Emergency Medicine) Members-at-large.

Jeremy Cushman has received continued support for FY2017 from the Monroe-
Livingston Regional EMS Council Program Agency.

Kelly Bellenger, Heather Lenhardt, and Nancy Wood have successfully 
completed training and the exam making them Certified Clinical Research 
Coordinators (CCRAs).

The second annual Rochester Global Health Symposium will be held from 8:30 
a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Thursday, April 21, in the Saunders Research Building. This year’s 
symposium brings together leaders in global health research from around the 
world to promote research collaboration, provide networking opportunities, and 
help new researchers begin a career in global health. Students, trainees, junior 
faculty, and senior faculty are invited. The call for posters and the registration 
portal is available online.

Our ED is now a member of the NIH/NCI-supported Comprehensive Oncologic 
Emergencies Research Network (CONCERN) and our ED will be one of the 
participants in the network’s inaugural multi-center study evaluating ED visits by 
patients with active cancer with Dave Adler as Site PI (Principle Investigator).

Linda Spillane presented The EMR Playground as a Platform to Train Novice 
Learners in Safely Ordering Weight Based Medications at the 2016 Council of 
Residency Directors Meeting on March 6th in Nashville, TN along with co-authors 
Lee Marks, Ryan Bodkin and Flavia Nobay.

Upcoming
The 2016 Annual SAEM (Society for Academic Emergency Medicine) meeting will 
be held in New Orleans, LA from May 10-13th.  Please see next months issue for a 
list of UR presentations.
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